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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA prohibited a dangerous children’s sweatshirt
(Prague, April 13, 2021) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority has found a product on the market that may pose a safety risk to children. It is a children's sweatshirt with the text SHINE. 

In the domestic market, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority detected a dangerous children's sweatshirt with long sleeves and a hood. The product is intended for children from 6 to 7 years, size 122, black-and-white-red color with long sleeves and a hood. It is equipped with a functional cord with free ends for tightening the hood. The product is packaging-free and has the text SHINE printed on the front.

The product poses a danger to children. In case of tightening the cords in the neck area, subsequent strangling may occur, especially when playing on a slide. The product in question does not meet the requirement for the safety of children's clothing according to ČSN Safety of children's clothing - Cords and drawstrings on children's clothing – Specifications  (Art. 3.2.1).

The Czech Trade Inspection Authority imposed a protective measure on the economic operator consisting of immediate withdrawal of products from the market. Furthermore, the administration ordered the readmission of the dangerous product from consumers who demonstrably purchased the product on the premises.

The product was reported to the contact point at the Ministry of Industry and Trade, and the information about it was published in RAPEX.

Product information:

	Product name:
	Dětská mikina s nápisem SHINE

	Trademark:
	Grace

	Type / model:
	Velikost 122, 65% Bavlna, 35% Polyester

	Identification data of seller:
	Tuyen Pham Hong, IČ: 69076260; Seat: Horní náměstí 19, 257 26, Divišov, sold at the store KiKo Express, Jana Žižky Str. 679/7, 357 51 Kynšperk nad Ohří

	Country of origin:
	Unknown
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Contact:       Spokesperson of the CTIA
                                                            Phone:
+420 296 366 233  
                       Mgr. Jiří Fröhlich
                                                            Mobile: 
+420 602 105 376

                                                            E-mail:
mluvci@coi.cz

